
Red Rose Primary School

27th February 2023
Dear Parents / Carers

World Book Day - Thursday 2nd March (reminder)
For World Book Day this year, we would like to have a focus on promoting vocabulary across school.   We are

therefore encouraging children to come dressed on Thursday 2nd March as a word and to participate in a

‘vocabulary parade’.  We are encouraging families to be creative and use clothing / items they already have in

their homes rather than purchase something new.

Ideas:

● Energetic - sports clothing

● Exhausted - pyjamas

See examples below

Celebrating World Book Day links to Article 29 and Article 31 of the UN Convention of the Rights of the Child:

Industrial Action

There is planned industrial action by NEU members on Tuesday 28th February.  This is not going to affect our

school and that school will be open to all as per usual.

Kind regards

Mrs A Brinton

HEADTEACHER
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